
 

 

Good afternoon, 

� 

Transport for NSW will carry out repairs to the bridge joints on both lanes of 
Bennelong Bridge, Rhodes. 

 
We will be on site for two night shifts between Thursday 1 December and 
Friday 16 December 2022, weather permitting. Our work hours will be from 
8pm to 5am from Sunday to Friday. 

 
 

 

How will the work affect you? 



Our work needs to be carried out at night to minimise disruption to traffic and 
reduce safety risks to our workers and motorists. It may be noisy at times, but 
we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including completing the 
noisier tasks by midnight and turning off equipment and vehicles when they 
are not in use.� 

 
There will be some temporary traffic changes to make sure the work zone is 
safe.�Lane closures will be in place and may affect travel times. Please 
keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

� 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, please contact us via 
Info.River@fultonhogan.com.au or call 1800 568 981. 

� 

Kind regards, 

� 

The Fulton Hogan Community Team 
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